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I anticipate appearing before the Florida Cabinet on
May 16th and the Senator's efforts in seeking Federal Funds or
recognition, in the interim, would be most eifective.

The importance of this Site cannot be over estimated.
Aside from the recreational needs that could be furnished and
the scientific - educational content, preservation of this Tract
will be a meaningful and useful MONUMENT befitting its location
at the main entrance of INTERAMA.

Please convey our appreciation to Senator Chiles as well
as our hope that the next time he walks Biscayne Boulevard he
will find the treasures of Arch Creek rather than automobile and
concrete at 135th Street.

Awaiting your advice, I anm,
Sincerely, ///<7
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Enclosures

cc: Governor and Cabinet
The Honorable Ray Goode, County Manager, Dade County
The Honorable Randolph Hodges, Department of Natural Resources
The Honorable Joel Kupperberg, Dlrector of IIF
Elmer Jones, Third Century



